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25 May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Hampshire County Council Consent Form for Media and Photography 
 
Today your child will be bringing home with them a consent form which we would be grateful if you could 
complete and return by Friday 27 May.  Hampshire County Council would like to take photographs and/or 
record a film which it would like to use for promotional purposes. 
 

Please note that the film, will only be shared with other local schools. The study is about how to write 

a new Early Years Curriculum based on the new Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) reforms.  

 

We are delighted that Purbrook Infant School has been chosen for the study because we have a well-

developed EYFS curriculum and other schools would benefit from seeing how we developed it. 

 

If you have any questions, please speak to Miss Wigmore. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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